
Box 82 Squankum goad 
New jersey. 07731 

..1,eptember 30, 1)75 

By Certified Mail. No. 821735 

Mr. Clarence M. Kelley, Director 
Feceral Bureau of Investigation 
lnited States Department of Justice.  

Wasnin3ton, D. C. 20533 

Dear Mr. Kelley: 

Subject: Spectrographic examination of bullet. fragments 
in JFK assassination ( PC-73243 3X ) 

In the hand written laboratory notes sent to me, l note that 
certain sample bullets were used for comparison purposes and 
indicated on the attached pages from that report. I would 

like to know what these samples were, as to caliber, type of 
design and core and jacket composition. 

in addition, in a letter from Dr. Vincent Guinn ( see. attecnec ), 
he states that the spectrographic report whicn your Bureau sent 
to him, does not contain any readings for Silver, Tin and Bismuth. 

That sent to me does. I would appreciate a copy of the report 
which was furnished to Dr. Guinn. 

Also, I understand that the Federal Bureau of Investigation had 
certain of these bullet fragments subjected to ?IAA examination. 
is this material available and if so, may I have a copy of that 
report? Naturally, I will be glad to pay the cost of copying 
these documents.. 

Sincerely, 

Emory L Brown, Jr. 

Attachments: 3 
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